FAQs:

Can the children “layer up” their clothing?

The children will need long-sleeved tops and trousers/joggers to participate in most
of the activities. The children can “layer up” whilst completing an activity —i.e. they
could put a hoodie/jumper over a T-shirt while completing the activity and then take
it off if desired. It is advisable that the children bring at least two long-sleeved
tops/jumpers in case they get muddy/wet during the day’s activities. They may wish
to bring an additional jumper/hoodie/sweatshirt to wear in the evenings too.
Similarly, they should bring two pairs of trainers (one of which is an old pair).

What luggage should we bring?
A small suitcase should be sufficient to pack all the children’s luggage (which they
must be able to carry) as we are only there for three days.

Can we bring disposable cameras?
Yes, disposable cameras are allowed to be brought.

Can the children bring makeup with them?
The children should not bring, nor should they be wearing any makeup.

Can the children wear jewellery?

The children should not bring, nor wear any jewellery that they would not ordinarily
wear to school where they are only allowed a small pair of studs. Earrings would
need to be removed for the children to take part in nearly all of the activities.

Can the children bring a book?
The children can bring a book with them if they wish.

Do the children need to bring any bedding or pillows?
The children do not need, nor should they bring any bedding or extra pillows.



